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Dominion Energy Services, Inc. 
7500 West Broad Street 
Richmond, Virginia 23294 

DominionEnergy.com 

August 16, 2021 

NAME 
ADDRESS 
CITY, STATE, ZIP 

Dominion Energy recently started construction at the Madison Solar Facility. As a 
long-standing partner with Orange County, we want to make sure you are aware 
of the project and our plans to move forward. 

The Madison Solar Facility project was purchased by Dominion Energy in 2020 
and will be owned and operated by Dominion Energy. Madison Solar will be an 
63MW facility encompassing approximately 650 acres in Orange County, located 
along State Route 20 in Locust Grove. Construction is expected to be completed 
in 2022. 

This project is important to meeting the Commonwealth’s and Dominion Energy’s 
customer-focused clean energy goals and it will have a positive effect on Orange 
County’s economy as we rely on locally-based suppliers and labor as much 
possible. Ultimately, the power produced will be used by Northrop Grumman to 
match 100% of its Virginia manufacturing and office operations’ electricity use. 

We look forward to working with Orange County and local neighbors as we move 
forward with this important project. Please contact Chad Major, the on-site 
Project Manager, at 804-357-4646 should you have any questions of concerns. 
You may also contact me at sarah.a.marshall@dominionenergy.com or 804-461-
8642. Information may also be found at www.dominionenergy.com/madisonsolar. 

Sincerely, 

Sarah A. Marshall 
External Affairs Manager 
Regional Public Policy, Central & Western Virginia 

www.dominionenergy.com/madisonsolar
mailto:sarah.a.marshall@dominionenergy.com
http:DominionEnergy.com



